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I am against amendeding the state constitution to revise how property taxes are 

determined. This needs to remain at county levels. Currently those of us in rural 

areas of the state have our needs overlooked by the more popular counties. The 

citizens of each county have a better understanding of our economic health and 

needs. One it is in the hands of state there would be a heavy handed temptation to 

raise property taxes to pay for programs to support illegal immigrants 


